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Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang Sewerage Scheme works are 
under way. 

Griffith City Council received $2.1 million in funding from the NSW Government’s Restart NSW Water 
Security for Regions program for Council’s installation of sewerage infrastructure for the villages of 
Lake Wyangan, Nericon and Tharbogang. 

The Construction Compound located at the corner of Smeeth and Boorga Roads, Lake Wyangan is 
now fully functional with nearly all of the scheme hardware stored within the Compound and the 
Compound area fully occupied with equipment and materials of Hills to Harbor and various 
subcontractors. 

At present Council’s contractor Hills to Harbour employ a total of eleven staff of which eight are locally 
based, confirming the tender commitment to utilise local resources whenever possible. 

Hills to Harbor Plumbing, has commenced works on site with the main focus in the Tharbogang area of 
the scheme and, to date, have installed a total of 3.5 kilometres of polyethylene reticulation within the 
Tharbogang Village and transfer main to the Griffith Water Recycling Plant. 

 

                 

Construction Work Dunn Street Tharbogang 



In addition to the reticulation works, 117 of the property discharge lines within the properties of all three 
villages have been installed in preparation for property works later in the Scheme. Works to date also 
includes numerous valves and flush points within the Tharbogang area. 

Works are scheduled to commence shortly within Griffith Water Recycling Plant (GWRP) area to 
complete the Tharbogang interconnection and is expected to be completed by early April. 

 

                   

Work Crew after the GWRP Inductions 

The first of the on property Pressure Sewer Unit installations are scheduled to commence around end 
of April or start of May commencing in the Tharbogang Village. Notifications of the proposed works and 
communication with the respective land owners/occupiers will be undertaken well in advance, and in 
accordance with the scheme’s communications plan.  

Project construction is scheduled for completion in late 2018, depending on weather and other 
construction variables.  

Griffith City Council thanks its customers for their perseverance and understanding throughout the 
duration of the project. 

Customers seeking further information on the proposed scheme, works to date and projected dates for 
future works can contact Council on (02) 6962 8100.  

 


